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03.06.24 

Dear Parents, 

I am writing to make you aware of some teaching changes for the rest of the Summer Term. As our 

Year 6 children have completed their SAT’s and move towards exciting end of year activities this 

provides flexibility with our UKS2 staff allowing teachers to complete projects which can benefit the 

whole school or Trust community. This staffing flexibility also gives us the opportunity to focus on 

the progress of our Year 5 children providing challenge and support where necessary. 

As a result, your child may experience some changes to their morning routine. We will be 

reorganising the Year 5 children to provide teaching groups which are better able to meet the needs 

of the children and hence better prepare them for entry to Year 6. 

In Year 6 Mr Woods will be spending some time at other Trust schools and Mrs Sale, Mrs Jones and 

Mrs Fry will work together with myself and the support staff to facilitate provision for our Year 6 

children. 

These changes have been carefully planned and thought out by all staff to ensure that the children 

continue to have the oversight of their current class teacher whilst having the opportunity to benefit 

from greater flexibility. On those days when Mr Woods is not present in the building either myself or 

Mrs Jones will liaise with parents should any queries arise. 

These changes have been communicated to the children this morning and will remain under 

constant review so should any concerns arise they will be immediately dealt with. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs C Pointon 

Headteacher 

 

 

  


